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PROSALL®

ANT & ROACH INSECT KILLER

FORMULA 2

COMMERCIAL

FOR CONTROL OF: COCKROACHES, CRICKETS, CARPET BEETLES,
SILVERFISH, CLOVER MITES, CENTIPEDES, MILLIPEDES,
FIREBRATS, FLEAS, EARWIGS, SOW BUGS, SPIDERS, BROWN DOG
TICKS, ANTS, HOUSEFLIES AND MOSQUITOES.

GUARANTEE:
Chlorpyrifos    0.50%

THIS PRODUCT CONTAINS THE DURSBAN® BRAND
OF CHLORPYRIFOS

REG. NO. 25271 P.C.P. ACT

CAUTION         EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

NET CONTENTS:
312 g

CHASE PRODUCTS CO.
The Quality First Company®

P.O. Box 70
Maywood, IL 60153

DIRECTIONS FOR USE
SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

For use indoors and outside homes, apartments, campers, mobile
homes.

CONTACT SPRAY-KILLS AND REDUCES INFESTATIONS OF cockroaches,



crickets, silverfish, clover mites, centipedes, millipedes,
firebrats, earwigs, sow bugs, ants, spiders, fleas: Use as a
spot treatment.  When possible, spray directly on ant nests to
reduce infestations.  Apply as a coarse spray into hiding
places such as cracks, crevices, moist areas, openings around
pipes and sinks, under refrigerators and other appliances,
along baseboards and in storage areas.  Apply spray until area
is wet, but not to the point of runoff.  Repeat as necessary,
but no more frequently than every 4 weeks.

ANTS: To kill ants, spray trails, nests and points of entry
within buildings and homes.  Spray directly on ants where
possible.  Repeat as necessary.

FLEAS, BROWN DOG TICKS: Thoroughly apply as a spot treatment
to infested areas such as pets’ beds and resting quarters,
nearby cracks and crevices, along and behind baseboards,
window and door frames and localized areas of floor and floor
covering where these pests may be present. Old bedding of pets
should be removed and replaced with clean fresh bedding after
treatment.  DO NOT TREAT PETS WITH THIS PRODUCT.  Do not apply
to furniture.  For effective flea and tick control, treatment
of the pet must be combined with the cleanup and sanitation of
any area used by the pet.  Vacuum floors, carpets, furniture,
etc. (discard vacuum bag after use) and wash the pet’s
bedding, living quarters, and surrounding areas.  Treat pets
with a product registered for animal application to control
the source of flea and tick infestation.

CARPET BEETLES: Thoroughly apply as a spot treatment along
baseboards and edges of carpeting, under carpeting, rugs and
furniture, in closets and on shelving, and wherever else these
insects are seen or suspected.

RESIDUAL SPRAY: Aids in the control of cockroaches, crickets,
silverfish, centipedes, millipedes, earwigs, sow bugs. 
Effective up to 4 weeks.  Apply on baseboards, cracks and
crevices, around door and window frames, and other hiding
places such as closets, in back of and under appliances, sink
and cupboards in kitchens and bathrooms; in basements, apply
in hiding places in cracks and crevices, lower walls and dark
places. Apply as a coarse wet spray in a 6-inch band until
area is thoroughly wet but not to the point of runoff. Repeat
as necessary but no more frequently than every 4 weeks.

PESTS OUT-OF-DOORS

HOUSEFLIES, MOSQUITOES, OUTDOORS: 



For outdoor use only as an aid in reducing annoyance from
these insects.  Spray outside surfaces of screens, doors,
window frames or wherever these insects may enter the room. 
Also treat surfaces around light fixtures on porches, in
garages, and other places where these insects alight or
congregate.  Repeat as necessary.

ANTS, BROWN DOG TICKS, CRICKETS, AND EARWIGS, OUTDOORS: For
treatment of localized infestations of these insects in
outdoor areas where there are weeds or bushy non-crop areas,
spray infested areas thoroughly.  For ants, thoroughly wet
hills and runways.  Repeat application as infestations warrant
and as reinfestation occurs.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Contents under pressure.  Keep
away from sparks and open flame.  Do not puncture or
incinerate container.  Exposure to temperatures above 120'F
may cause bursting.

This product is toxic to fish, birds and other wildlife.  Do
not apply directly to water. Do not contaminate water by
cleaning of equipment or disposal of wastes.  Apply this
product only as specified on this label.

Harmful if swallowed, inhaled, or absorbed through the skin.
Avoid breathing vapors or spray mist. Avoid contact with eyes,
skin or clothing.  Do not allow spray to contact food,
feedstuffs and water supplies.  Thoroughly wash food contact
surfaces with soap and water if they become contaminated by
application of this product.  Do not allow children or pets to
contact treated surfaces until spray has dried. Remove pets
and cover fishbowls (tanks) before spraying.  Do not apply
this product in conduits, motor housings, junction and switch
boxes or other electrical equipment because of possible shock
hazard. Do not use this product in edible product areas of
food processing plants, restaurants or other areas where food
is commercially prepared. Do not use in serving areas while
food is exposed.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed: Do not induce vomiting. Get immediate medical
attention or call poison control centre.

If inhaled: Remove from contaminated atmosphere. Give
artificial respiration and oxygen if necessary.



If on skin: In case of contact, remove contaminated clothing
and wash skin with soap and water.

If in eyes: Flush eyes with plenty of water.

Treat symptomatically. Atropine only by injection is an
antidote.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: 

Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is
antidotal.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

DISPOSAL:

When container is empty, press valve to release all remaining
pressure.  Dispose of empty container in accordance with
provincial requirements. For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact
the provincial regulatory agency or the manufacturer.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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